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Your Voice Matters: Take the
DCMAND Membership Survey!
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It has been a number of years since the last membership survey was conducted
for DCMAND and the Board of Directors would love to hear from you so that we
can identify activities and benefits that would be of the most interest to the most
people. Please consider spending a few minutes to complete the survey at:
https://forms.gle/KF1p40Hjo21v4yu49
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This information will be kept confidential and will be used to improve and expand
the efforts and initiatives of DCMAND to better meet the needs of our members.
We will share a summary of the results with the membership.

If you would like to be entered to win a $25 gift card for your participation in the
survey, please put your email address in the answer box for the last question.
Reach out to Kathleen Pellechia, Member Relations Coordinator, at
membership@eatrightdc.org with any questions or concerns.

Take the Survey
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Free Local Event + Possible DCMAND
Member Meet Up

The Common Grain Alliance and Friends of Peirce Mill are hosting the Mid-
Atlantic Grain Fair on Sunday, October 22nd at Peirce Mill. Peirce Mill is located
in Rock Creek Park at the corner of Tilden Street NW (same as Park Road) and
Beach Drive.

From the event's webpage: "The Mid-Atlantic Grain Fair will celebrate the long
history of whole-grain farming, milling, baking, and cooking in the Mid-Atlantic,
and will feature some of the practitioners working to keep those traditions alive
today. This free, family-friendly, public event will include a wide variety of farming,
milling, and baking demonstrations, a whole-grain cooking classroom, hands-on
activities, and live music."

This is not a DCMAND-affiliated event, but if any members decide to attend and
are interested in connecting, please send a message to
memberevents@eatrightdc.org so that an informal meet up can be organized.

Learn more about the event here.

We Saved a Seat For You!

JOIN THE DCMAND #==-~-
OARD OF DIRECTORS

Are you looking for:
* Networking
opportunities?
* Professional
development?
e CPEs?
Look no further! Join the
2023-2024 DCMAND
Nominating Committee
today for all this and more!

Academy of
Nutrition and
Dietetics

eatrightdc.org

For more information,
please email:

Audie Spear, Nominating Committee Chair

nominating@eatrightdc.org


mailto:memberevents@eatrightdc.org
https://www.commongrainalliance.org/mid-atlantic-grain-fair

Are you looking for the chance to make a difference in the dietetics profession?
Look no further! The DCMAND Board of Directors is the place for you! We have a
number of open appointed and elected positions on the board that you can start
right now! Joining the board is a great way to network, earn CPEs, participate in
professional development opportunities, and give back to the profession.

+ Student Representative

e Social Media Coordinator

e Sponsorship Chair

» |DEA Liaison

¢ Consumer Protection Coordinator

+ Regulatory Specialist

¢ Nominating Committee, 1st Chair

¢ Nominating Committee, 2nd Chair
If you are interested in filling one of these positions, or if you would like to learn
more about a specific position, please email nominating@eatrightdc.org TODAY!
We look forward to hearing from you!

It's Licensure Renewal Season!

DC licensure renewals are due November 1st, 2023. MD licensure renewals are
due October 31st, 2023.

Click here for information about DC RD licensure renewals.

Click here for more information about MD RD licensure renewals.

More information and resources coming soon - follow our social media
@dcdietitians to stay up to date!

Nominations for Academy's 2024
National Election

It is never too early to start thinking about the future. The Nominating Committee
is seeking leaders with proven skills and vision to further the profession; and self-
nomination is encouraged. Nominations for president-elect, speaker-elect and
treasurer-elect closed September 5, but nominations for all other positions are
due by October 23.
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https://mdbnc.health.maryland.gov/diet/instructions.html
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Election

FEBRUARY 1-15, 2024

Learn More

DC Metro Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics
Director@eatrightdc.org
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